NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Clark County Council will hold a public hearing at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, the 7th day of January,
2020, in the Hearing Room, 6th floor, Public Service Center, 1300 Franklin Street, Vancouver,
Washington, to consider the County Engineer's Report on the advisability of vacating the right of
way for the portion of Northwest 41st Avenue and a portion of an unnamed, east-west road
between Northwest 41st Avenue and Northwest 44th Avenue.

Legal Description

A parcel of land lying in the Northeast 1/4 in the Northwest 1/4 of Section 8, Township 4 North,
Range 1 East of the Willamette Meridian, said parcel being more particularly described as
follows:

All of that certain parcel conveyed to Paul F. McAndrews and Margaret 1. McAndrews,
husband and wife, recorded May 19, 1987 under Auditor’s File # 8705190013, Clark County
deed records, lying Easterly of a line drawn 30.00 feet westerly of, when measured at right
angles to , the Easterly line of said certain parcel, and all of said certain parcel lying Southerly
of a line drawn 40.00 feet northerly of , when measured at right angle to the Southerly line of
said certain parcel, and all of said certain parcel lying Southeasterly of a line drawn from a point
on first described line being 20.00 North of its intersection with second described line and
running Southwesterly to a point on the second described line 20 feet West of its intersection
with first described line, all in Clark County Washington.

More information concerning this matter may be obtained from Clark County Public Works, 1300
Franklin Street, Vancouver, Washington. Contact Laura Henry Slye (564) 397-4777.

Any person wishing to give testimony in this matter should appear at the time, date, and place
above stated.
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Persons requiring auxiliary aids or special arrangements in order to participate in this hearing
should call (360) 397-2322, at least two days prior to the scheduled meeting.



